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SEPTEMBER 2017
The first month of school is already coming 

to a close, but it was a busy one for our Key 

Club!  Read on to get the scoop about 

upcoming events and exciting service 

opportunities.
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PAR GARDEN CONTINUES
        Our sincerest thanks go out to the students who attended the latest 

PAR garden trip!  This year has been an immensely successful one in 

terms of produce grown and donated to those in need.  The cherry on 

top?  This project directly correlates to our district's focus--hunger in 

New Jersey!  Keep up the great work! 

       Keep checking your email for additional dates and opportunities to 

help out with this amazing project.  Contact chairperson Dylan Sequeira

with any questions.  

"SMALL ACTS, WHEN MULTIPLIED 

BY MILLIONS OF PEOPLE, CAN 

TRANSFORM THE WORLD." 

-HOWARD ZINN
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COMING SOON:

START PLANNING FOR THESE EVENTS!

FALL RALLY: OCTOBER 8TH

TRICK OR SUITE: OCTOBER 27TH AND DURING LUNCH

ELYMPICS: OCTOBER 13TH

        Get ready for a great time!  Key Clubbers from all over the state will

meet up at Six Flags to kick off the service year.  If you're signed up for 

the event and your parent is available to chaperone, please contact the 

advisors.  We can't wait to see you there!

        Start getting your friends together!  Competing in teams of eight, 

students can stay after school before the Chili Cookoff to compete for a 

cause.  There will be five events, lots of fun, and lots of competition.  For 

those on the committee, meetings will begin shortly.  Keep an eye out for 

more information!

        As Halloween approaches, children who are unable to Trick or Treat 

in their neighborhoods prepare to Trick or Treat in a hotel.  We will be 

sending 5-6 students to run a room for this wonderful cause.  Can't make 

it?  Don't despair!  You can still show your Halloween spirit by donating 

candy and helping make decorations during lunch in Mr. Cuttrell's room.
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OTHER EVENTS

CROP WALK

CSH

THIRST PROJECT

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE

       Help out with the children's occupational therapy at Children's 

Specialized Hospital in Toms River...always a good time!  Check email for 

updates.  Ten students will be needed for every third Sunday of the 

month.

       The walk itself will be Sunday, October 15th in Red Bank.  Come show 

your support for Stop Hunger Now!  If you'd rather not walk or help out 

with water, feel free to donate the goods assigned to your grade: 

freshman peanut butter, sophomore gallon sized bottled water, junior 

bags of rice, and senior bags of beans.  (Food drive ends October 13th.)

       This service year, the New Jersey District of Key Club International is 

teaming up with the Thirst Project in order to provide wells for towns in 

Africa.  These wells keep children from having to walk hours every day 

to and from their water source in the scalding heat.  An assembly and 

more information will be forthcoming.

       Soon, the MAST Key Club will be teaming up with the Ronald 

McDonald House to cook homemade meals for the children staying there. 

 A total of 12 students may attend, so check your email for the dates!
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THANKS FOR READING!

Lieutenant Governor of District 9: Maureen McLean 

President: Joey Schilke 

Vice President: Emily Fuller 

Secretary: Sophie Allen 

Treasurer: Paige Weinreich 

Webmaster: Joe Chiusano 

Editor: Carlee Dunn 

Advisors: Mrs. Trinidad 

                  Ms. Oppito  

                  Mr. Cuttrell

Joey, Maureen, Emily, and Sophie at the Fall Regional Training Conference! 

 

OFFICERS AND ADVISORS:

KEY LEADER AND DCON

       Do you love service?  Do you love 

leadership?  Do you love competing for the 

coveted Spirit Stick?  Then DCON might be for 

you!  Key Club's annual convention is always a 

blast, as shown by last year's attendees, left. 

 Key Leader, in December, is also a great 

opportunity to learn leadership skills and get to 

know Key Clubbers from all around the state! 

 Stay tuned for registration information for 

these two events.


